
PUBLIC NOTICE 
CLASSIFICATION OF PUBLIC LAND 

 
In accordance with Section 34 of the Local Government Act 1993, Council gives notice of 
a proposed resolution to classify Lot 1 DP 1284969, being land purchased for road 
widening, as “Operational Land”.   
 
Council negotiated the purchase of the road widening from the Hornsby Fire Station site 
on the corner of Bridge Road and Peats Ferry Road, Hornsby.  The land has an area of 
16.1m2 and will create a splay corner. 
 
An Acquisition Notice was published in the Government Gazette on 23 January 2023 and 
this, together with supporting plans, is included in the document library. 
 
After classification as “Operational Land” the land will be dedicated as Public Road.  
 
Further information is available from the Property Asset Manager, Stewart Bates on 9847-
6725 or sbates@hornsby.nsw.gov.au  
 
Written comments/submissions are invited and should be received before close of 
business on Friday, 28 July 2023 by e-mail to hsc@hornsby.nsw.gov.au, or by post to the 
General Manager, Hornsby Shire Council, PO Box 37, Hornsby 1630.  
 
 
 
 
 

 

Booking information (not for publication) 
 
Have you and your manager checked and proofread your advertisement? Yes 
 
Publication date:   Thursday, 29 June 2023 
 
Publication:   Council’s Website 
 
Your name and telephone (not for publication): Stewart Bates x6725 
 
Cost centre: 100056 
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